
Dear Rise Up Cleveland Participant,

Since our initial meeting following our wonderful experience in NYC things became quite 
complicated.  We had planned a series of activities to mark the anniversary of Tamir's killing and 
continue the struggle for justice.

As is common in making community plans and attempting to include many voices, many communications have 
gone out this week, attempting to keep up with what seemed to be final decisions at the time.

There was a request from the family to cancel the youth march on Friday, and the family's request was 
honored. The march on Saturday was scheduled so as not to interfere with anything the family had scheduled 
as of that point. The importance of the Saturday march cannot be overstated. Mothers and other families from 5
cities will be at the front of the march, to continue the momentum from RUO NYC by taking the struggle for 
justice out to the people.

A complete schedule of events planned by Tamir’s family can be found at:  
https://www.facebook.com/events/1486230091674577/

A flyer for the Saturday rally and march is attached.  Please forward it to your contacts and circulate 
printed copies.  Actions are planned in cities across the country for this weekend, demanding justice 
for Tamir and an end to police terror.  Let's add our voices from the streets of Cleveland.

A Family Speak-Out to Stop Police Murder is scheduled from 6-9 pm on Saturday at the True Light Church, 
1799 E. 55th St., Cleveland.  This will provide an opportunity to hear from and show love to some of those who 
have been directly affected by police murder.

Rise Up Cleveland

https://www.facebook.com/events/1486230091674577/

